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January 18, 2024 

 

Via Email: 

 

Mr. Bryce Harris 

Universal Gaming Group 

240 W. Laura Dr. 

Addison, IL 60101 

Chicago, Illinois 60601 

bharris@ugaminggroup.com  

 

RE: Request to Withdraw in Global Gaming Industries LLC v. Gaming & Entertainment 

Management - Illinois LLC (Ultimate Lounge; No. 18-UP-030) 

 

Mr. Harris, 

 

On January 15, 2024, the Illinois Gaming Board (the “Board” or “IGB”) received a Request to 

Withdraw the above-referenced Rule 320 Petition from you on behalf of Eureka Entertainment, LLC 

d/b/a Universal Gaming Group (“UGG”) as a real party in interest replacing Global Gaming Industries 

LLC as petitioner. After a review of the record, and pursuant to the authority delegated to me by the 

Board on February 9, 2023, I hereby grant the UGG’s request with prejudice. Accordingly, Petition No. 

18-UP-030 is withdrawn and the proceedings in this matter before the Board are now terminated. 

 

Please contact the IGB at IGB.320@illinois.gov should you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
 

Marcus D. Fruchter 

Administrator 

 

 

 

cc:  Corporate Service Company,  info@ugaminggroup.com  

Gaming & Entertainment Management - Illinois LLC, GEM_Notify@gemillinois.com  

Terence M. Dunleavy, tdunleavy@orourkellp.com  

Imad Mosbah, Francisostian@gmail.com  
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